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Hello,  

 

I'm a Multnomah County Precinct Committee Person and tonight in our monthly 

meeting we learned of the House Bill 2089 which would redirect funding allocated for 

addiction and mental health services, funding that Oregon voters supported for these 

specific purposes. I urge you to vote in opposition to House Bill 2089. 

 

Thank you.  

 

Katie James, MPA 

 

Multnomah County Precinct 4606 


